
 
 
PANHELLENIC ASSOCIATION  
GENERAL ASSEMBLY 
9/1/20 

 

I. Call meeting to order 

II. Roll Call 

III. Panhellenic Creed 

IV. Reading and Approval of Minutes 

V. All SFL update 

VI. Executive Officer Report 

VII. Old Business  

VIII. New Business 

IX. Announcements 

President​,​ Brenne Ernst, ​phapresident.ku@gmail.com​: 

● Congratulations on a relatively smooth virtual FFR! 
● Introduce Ethan Stubbs 

○ Director of Sorority & Fraternity Life 
● Office hours 

○ https://www.kupanhellenic.com/fa20-officehours  
● Office of Provost + PHA meetings every Wed. 
● Community service bylaw revision proposal tonight; Karly will touch on this. 

○ Vote next GA 9/15 
● Bylaw/recruitment policy revision proposals- send them my way! 

○ Here to learn and here to pave the way for following PHA leaders/members. 
○ PHA already has a few leads on bylaw revisions (e.g. standing rules) 

● Working to schedule SFL Council President meeting with Ethan 
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Vice President​, ​Rylie Boland, ​kuphavp@gmail.com​: 

● Partial refunds for PNMs are being sent to GreekBill soon! Working on finalizing the list of PNMs 
● Fines from recruitment are due 9/14. If your chapters have questions about how to pay please 

have them contact me!  
○ Mail them to me! 

■ 1205 Kentucky Street Lawrence KS 66044 
● COVID revision for the PHA budget coming soon! 

Director of Health and Safety​, ​Mahlet Fikru, ​kupharisk@gmail.com​: 

● Hope first week of classes have gone smoothly for everyone  
●  Contacting speakers this week  

○ Logan David and Jenny McKee 
○ Need to have meeting with Rylee about our event  

● Delegates please remind chapter members to abide by CDC guidelines for gatherings  
● Contact Student Affairs for any accommodations  

○ https://studentaffairs.ku.edu/ 
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Director of Public Relations​, ​Brooke Lindsay, ​kuphapr@gmail.com​: 

● Continuing to update the website, when new content/updates comes  
● Have members continue to send in photo for the instagram 

Director of Recruitment Programming​, ​Ashley Johnson, ​phakurecruit@gmail.com​: 

● I am so happy with how virtual recruitment went! I feel like it was such a success!  

Director of Judicial Affairs​, ​Karly Ridder, ​kuphajudicial@gmail.com​: 

● Finished recruitment infractions and fines - sent to chapters on 8/31 
● Created reporting resources on the PHA website earlier this month - working on communicating 

this info to PHA members 
● https://docs.google.com/document/d/1vm5bNIS8gwXVCfxQ1E0h975H2vprnpJVikIVh3hwqE4/e

dit?usp=sharing 

Director of Interfraternal Relations & Member Development​, ​Madisen Hane, ​pharelations.ku@gmail.com​: 

● Please have New Member Educators remind your new members to be enrolling in LDST 301; 
they need to be taking the course either this semester or next semester! If new members have 
any questions about the course, they can feel free to email me  

Director of Recruitment Personnel​,​ Katie Carter, ​ku.pha.cor@gmail.com​: 

● COB is underway! I have been getting lots of emails from DORs with signed COB MRABAs so I’m 
glad to see so many women getting to join chapters! 

● Please feel free to forward me any questions you get from PNMs or your members or 
recruitment team so I can make sure that COB is going according to bylaws 

Director of Recruitment Education​, ​Merrill Haydon, ​pharecruiteducation@gmail.com​: 

● Virtual recruitment wrapped up well! Thank you all! 
● If any of your RC friends are interested in my position encourage them to reach out 

Director of Philanthropy and Community Service​, ​Grace Moloney, ​phacommservice@gmail.com​: 

● Ideas for socially distanced/ virtual community service/philanthropy events for this semester 

Director of Diversity and Inclusion​, ​Rylee McClave, ​kuphadiversity@gmail.com​: 

● First Committee meeting Sunday 9/6 @6 

Director of Scholarship​, ​Anna Roderman, ​kuphascholarship@gmail.com​: 

●  Scholar of the month (Sept 1 - Oct 2) 

 

I. Delegate Reports 

○ Alpha Chi Omega​, ​Grace Hatesohl​ - ​axophi.panhellenicdelegate@gmail.com​: 
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■ Over the summer we f 

■ ormed a Diversity and Inclusion committee! 

■ We also had a fundraiser for the KC Bail Fund 

■ Working on various educational workshops ranging from covid to social justice 

plus virtual sisterhood events 

○ Alpha Delta Pi​,​ Jaylyn Teger​ - ​adpi.tau.panhellenic@gmail.com​: 

■ All very excited to be back 

■ Doing virtual sisterhood events all the time  

■ Starting to prepare for homecoming and rock chalk review  

○ Chi Omega​, ​Allison Morgan​ - ​amorganict@yahoo.com​: 

■ Had our first chapter yesterday, followed by our second new member meeting 

■ Starting up sisterhood chats 

■ New members did their formal pledging 

○ Delta Delta Delta​, ​Marin Brown​ - ​Mbrown.marin@gmail.com​: 

■ Sisterhood week! Various virtual events 

■ D&I formed over summer 

■ Super excited for our new members 

■ First chapter this week!  

○ Delta Gamma​, ​Phoenix Nghiem​ - ​bkdgpanhellenic@gmail.com​: 

■ D&I committee 

■ First Zoom chapter 

■ Weekly walks 

■ New member meetings every Wednesday! 

○ Gamma Phi Beta​, Abby Khoury - ​kugphipavp@gmail.com​: 

■ Had our first chapter last night with all of our new members and we had an 

alumni come speak about covid 

■ Planning for ways to keep all members engaged this semester! 

■ Doing a supplies drive for our philanthropy, Girls on the Run 

○ Kappa Alpha Theta​, ​Maggie Ziegler​ - ​kuthetacpo@gmail.com​: 

■ Weekly Zoom new member meetings 

■ Weekly Zoom chapter 

■ Formed Diversity and Inclusion committee over the summer and applications 

are currently out for new members to join 
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○ Kappa Delta​, ​Daisy Jo Valeo​ - ​kansaskd.panhellenic@gmail.com​: 

■ Happy to be back! 

■ Starting to Prepare for Rock Chalk Revue 

■ We had first initiation and have started Set Meetings for our New Members 

■ Instated a Diversity Equity and Inclusion chair and working on the committee 

■ Have a Health and Wellness Committee keeping track of covid cases and 

information in regards to updates from the chancellor/douglas county 

○ Kappa Kappa Gamma​, ​Sophie Kolkhorst​ - ​kukkgpanhellenic@gmail.com​: 

■ Had our first chapter with our new members and the rest of the chapter 

■ Preparing for Rock Chalk Revenue  

■ Happy to be back!  

○ Pi Beta Phi​, ​Adriana Annett​ - ​adrianaannett1@gmail.com​: 

■ Started all house chapter via zoom Monday 

■ Adapting to our new chapter safety procedures  

■ Pinning ceremony for new members held virtually this last Sunday 

■ Working with MU Pi Beta Phi to organize a fundraiser for Read Lead Achieve 

○ Sigma Kappa​, ​Megan Gunte​r - ​panhellenicdelegate.skku@gmail.com​: 

■ We were so proud to congratulate our House Mom, Joanie Calder, as 

Outstanding House Director of the year as well as advisor, Tiffani Hardin, as the 

2020 Outstanding SFL Alumna Service Award.  

■ The new move-in procedures were successful and live-ins are keeping a great 

attitude with all of the safety procedures. Morale in the chapter house is 

especially positive since we were able to welcome home a house dog, Acorn, 

this year.  

■ Implemented BINGO card to highlight involvement and raise excitement outside 

of zoom for Work Week. 

■ So exciting to bring home the new members with Virtual Bid Day events. 

■ We held a virtual sisterhood trivia event Sunday 8/23. 

■ We performed our New Member Pinning Ceremony 8/29. 

■ New Member meetings are off to a great start. 

II. Advisor Report​, ​Caitlyn Gastfield​ - ​cgastfield@ku.edu​: 
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○  I will be serving as the advisor for each PHA group (as opposed to the past when it was 
divided between staff). Please encourage your chapter leadership to reach out if they 
need anything! 

III. Old Business 

○  N/A 

IV. New Business 

○ Directors of Philanthropy/Community Service may send in ideas to be approved if they 
are not listed on the original document.  

V. Announcements 

○ N/A 

 

Kappa Delta motions to close 

Delta Gamma seconds 

7:48pm 

 


